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THE COUNTDOWN TO
NUTCRACKER HAS BEGUN!



UPCOMING
EVENTS

NUTCRACKER PROGRAM ADS
DUE  NOVEMBER  15TH

GIRL SCOUT NUTCRACKER
EXPERIENCE PACKAGE

ORDERS  DUE  NOVEMBER  20TH

NUTCRACKER TICKETS
ON  SALE  BEGINNING  NOVEMBER  1ST

TUTU WEEK
NOVEMBER  18  -  23



NUTCRACKER
TICKETS

O N S A L E  N O V E M B E R  2 N D

W W W . C H E S T E R V A L L E Y D A N C E . C O M



Chester Valley Dance Academy will be performing the annual Nutcracker production
on Friday, December 20th at 7:00 pm and December 21st at 2:30 pm & 6:30 pm and a
snow make up day on December 22nd at Phoenixville Area Middle School. Your
support each year has helped us to offer quality performances to our students and
community. We are asking for your help to continue this beautiful holiday tradition.
 
Over 2000 people who attend the performances will see your advertisement. Most of
our students and their families are from the West Chester, Exton, Downingtown,
Lionville, Phoenixville, and Coatesville areas. We encourage our audience to patronize
the businesses mentioned in the program booklet. We hope that the exposure you
will receive from your advertisement will be helpful to your business.
 
If you are interested in supporting our studio’s production this year, please visit
our online shop to submit your advertisement and payment no later than November
15. Please note, if you wish to have your logo shown on our website, it is an additional
fee to the program ad. Should you have any questions, please call 610-594-2771.
 
CVDA Families are able to wish their star dancer good luck and congratulate them on
all of their hard work preparing for the show. Ads must be submitted and paid for
online in our store.

PURCHASE SPACE ONLINE
WWW.CHESTERVALLEYDANCE.COM
DUE NOVEMBER 15TH

NUTCRACKER PROGRAM ADS



GIRL SCOUT
NUTCRACKER PACKAGE

The Chester Valley Dance Academy's performance of the 2019 Nutcracker will be held on
Friday, December 20th at 7:00 pm and Saturday, December 21st at 2:30 pm and 6:30 pm
at Phoenixville Area Middle School.
 
Through the years, we have enjoyed having scouts at the performances and introducing
them to the world of dance.  We would be pleased to share this holiday tradition of The
Nutcracker with your organization.
 
If Girl Scout Troops are interested, we would like to offer you group tickets at a
discounted price of $12.00 per scout (regularly $14.00) for children under 12.  Included
with your tickets will be a Q&A with Clara and the Sugar Plum Fairy immediately following
your performance.
 
We hope that you will join us again this year.  You will find this opportunity to be an
entertaining and educational experience for young and old alike.  Please visit our website
for the ticket order forms and mail a completed form with payment to the studio by
November 20th.  If you have any questions, please call 610-594-2771.   
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CREATING NEW ART ISTS
EVERYDAY
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